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02/02/2023  17:18:372022/5511/P COMMNT mary kelly I have listened to the proposal by the architects  for this planning application, and have done my own research 

into what they propose for the almshouses.  The architects have a very good track record working on listed 

buildings in a sensitive way. What they propose is  environmentally sound and sustainable and this is a very 

important consideration given the cost of heating and the climate crisis. 

My hope is that this planning application will be granted and that work will commence as soon as possible.
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